
Year 6 Newsletter –

Autumn 2

Maths

Throughout this term, the children will continue to 

master adding and subtracting fractions with 

different denominators. The children will compare 

fractions by finding a common denominator. 

Alongside this, to keep their arithmetic knowledge 

fresh, the children will be working on a range of 

skills to support gaining that 30+ mark on the 

arithmetic paper. 

The Year 6 Team. 

Firstly, we would like to say welcome back to all Year 6 pupils. We are incredibly excited to get 

stuck into new learning in the hectic run up to Christmas and New Year!

Twitter
We update our school Twitter regularly with 

photographs of the children working in a range of 

lessons. Please take a look @BroadacreSch

Writing & Reading

This term, the children will continue to use ‘The 

Boy at the Back of the Class’ as their main text. 

The children will use a range of skills to support 

their comprehension including summarising, 

retrieval and inference. 
Foundation Subjects

During the Autumn term, Year 6 will brush up on 

their Spanish knowledge by recapping the four 

seasons and expanding their knowledge by 

learning different types of weather, climates and 

countries.

In PSHE, we will be celebrating differences 

between one another and understanding that 

there are different perceptions of what ‘normal’ 

means. 

In Religion and Worldviews, the children will be 

investigating Christianity and the significance of 

the birth of Jesus. 
Dates

Class 16 assembly 19th November – 9:30am – 

10:00am

Class 17 assembly 19th November – 10:30am – 

11:00am

Class 18 assembly 19th November – 13:45pm – 

14:15pm

Parents Enterprise Event – 21st November 

1:30pm

Christmas Fair – 6th December 

Christmas Jumper Day and Hull Truck Panto – 

13th December 

Science

As scientists, the children will be exploring living 

things and their habitats. They will first focus on 

the 6 main groups of species and then work on 

being able to classify plants and living things. The 

pupils will then work on creating a classification 

key based on their findings. 

PE

This term in PE, our indoor focus is on paired  

gymnastics and our outdoor topic is tag rugby. 

The children will have PE on the following days:

Class 16- Wednesday and Friday

Class 17- Wednesday and Friday

Class 18 –Wednesday and Friday.

Please ensure your child comes to school with a 

suitable PE kit and footwear for these sessions. 

Ideally, your child should bring their PE kit on a 

Monday and take it home to wash on a Friday.
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